
 
 
 

 
 
 
December 4, 2021
 
Gary Deeter
Kansas House of Representatives
 
Dear Mr. Deeter:
 
This letter is to inform you that we are opposed to the establishment the 30 X30 initiative & the
Kansas Nebraska Heritage Area Partnership (KNHAP). Private Property is a basic right under
the Constitution of the United States of America.
 
These laws/regulations would either take our private land or re-zone our land and determine if &
how we farm our land, if & how we manage our livestock, if & how we live in our country
ranches & homes. This will essentially take away our freedom to make a living, all the while
demanding that we continue to pay our ever-increasing taxes. This will lead to bankruptcy, loss
of population, and ultimately loss of local, county, & state revenue that the NHA proponents are
desiring.  
 
Please hear our voice as land owners and tax payers
 
 
RS Farm, Inc.
Renee Sinclair  
2551 Z Road
Webber, KS 66970
 




